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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Autumn has arrived and it is a beautiful season with the gold and red leaves on the
oak trees surrounding our home.

We have had a fabulous summer packed with many entertaining activities. There
has been so much for everyone to join in with, from the Adventure Circus to our
triumph in winning three awards in the annual Going for Gold competition in Perth &
Kinross, well done to everyone!

As the nights draw in, we still have so much to look forward to with many more
exciting events planned in the run-up to Christmas.

We have welcomed new residents and staff over the last few months and we are
building a lovely home together. 

Our door is always open, and a warm welcome is always waiting.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Margaret Ann Gavin
Home Manager

Stanley our Therapet

Stanley and his owner, Lucy, visit Oakbank every Thursday and the residents really
look forward to his visit. Lucy rescued Stanley when he was younger, it took a while
for him to realise he was safe. Three years on he is so happy living with Lucy and
her family and really looks forward to visiting us. Stanley is an Irish terrier and has a
lovely caring nature, he visits each resident and even goes for a walk in the garden.

Crie! Highland Gathering

In August, Oakbank had a stall at the annual Highland Games in Crieff, there was a
free tombola, games, glitter tattoos and name the Oakbank mascot. We all had a
great day, chatting with people from all over the world and feeling part of the
community. We had a lot of names suggested for the squirrel mascot and Conker
was the name chosen by our residents. Conker has pride of place in the reception
and his name was suggested by Alice D McQ.

Adventure Circus

Suzi, Gemma and Jo from the Adventure Circus put on an amazing acrobatic Bring
Me Sunshine Show for the residents. The show was full of colour, bright outfits,
music and dancing. The residents were mesmerised and amazed by the skill and
talent of the ladies. Staff and residents even had a go on the big hoop.

Go for Gold

Every year care homes in Perth and Kinross take part in a Go for Gold games
competition, this year’s theme was the Paris Olympics, each home had to come up
with a team name, a team outfit, a poster, design a well-being challenge and submit
a team score for some games that were played. Although Oakbank had only just
opened we decided to enter and put our all into it, our team name was 'Toulouse or
not Toulouse', we made a poster of the French flag with the national flower in the
middle. We made our outfit and together with our friends from the Crieff care homes
coffee morning we made a laurel. At the online awards ceremony we were delighted
to win the best outfit, the best laurel and came second with best team name. Well
done team Oakbank!

National Nutrition Week

To celebrate Nutrition Week, we used a different colour fruit and vegetable each day
and did a few different fruit and vegetable based activities. Scavenger hunt, bingo,
what’s your fruit name and quizzes. On each day we made smoothies and tasted
different fruits and vegetables with the days themed colour. The smoothies were
enjoyed so much we now have a regular fruit Friday where we all make smoothies.

Resident Spotlight - Ian H

Ian has worked on the railways for over 30 years and has a lot of interesting stories
and knowledge so it was suggested that he did a few talks on various subjects. The
first one was on the 25th of September and it was held in the Cinema Room where
staff, residents and the Regional Support Manager, Susan MacDonald, attended.
Ian’s first talk was on the Glasgow coat of arms and everyone received a copy. Ian
delivered his talk with confidence and it was very interesting. The next talk is on the
29th of October and we are all looking forward to it.

Sta! Update

Welcome to our Team! Meet the new staff members.

Carers:- 

Wai Ching Gloria YU
Jess-marie Binigay
Louise Little
John Soreide
Emma Winstanley 
Kerina Kobiela 
Nicole Frame

They all are a great addition to the team at Oakbank. We wish them all every
success in their new positions.

Dates For The Diary

Upcoming Dates For The Diary:-

29/10/24 Bertie bus trip at 2pm
29/10/24 Relative Meeting at 6.30pm – 9pm
31/10/24 Ardvreck Nursery visit at 11.30am
1/11/24 Michael Patterson sings for us at 2pm 
5/11/24 Church Service at 2.30pm
8/11/24 Screen Memories at 10.45am

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Oakbank Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Review

Copyright © 2024 Oakbank Care Home, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

https://mailchi.mp/5c85d22ea47d/autumn-2024-quarterly-newsletter?e=ade4f89c5f
https://oakbankcare.co.uk/
http://eepurl.com/iUX7tM
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555435566366
https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/65432253030
https://g.page/r/CSPP5gZNT0MhEBM/review
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555435566366
https://oakbankcare.co.uk/
https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/
https://oakbankcare.us14.list-manage.com/profile?u=a1b90af2f373574d88863aacd&id=0fe3ebd327&e=ade4f89c5f
https://oakbankcare.us14.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=a1b90af2f373574d88863aacd&id=0fe3ebd327&t=b&e=ade4f89c5f&c=ec17e4f89d
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=a1b90af2f373574d88863aacd

